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Hi George,
A commitment was never made for the nursery to ensure deliveries were made outside of school peak hours
 albeit the applicant confirmed that they are in discussions with the nursery about future arrangements. The
 access arrangements was a primary concern discussed in great deal at committee (and covered in the
 committee report). As such, we added a Car Park Management condition (with details to be set out once
 further detailed highway assessment – i.e. RSA Stage 2 etc – has taken place) which set out further details of
 this arrangements which would need to be agreed by the LPA prior to commencement. I also note that
 planning committee requested that this particular condition comes back for committee to make the
 decision.
Regards,
James

From: Snape George 
Sent: 10 October 2019 10:25
To: Garside, James 
Subject: Turing House School
Hi James,
Please could you send me over an email just confirming what we spoke about late last week. Ie. About the
 deliveries to the nursery next door and the condition about the access point that you want to bring back to
 committee please/
Thanks,
George
George Snape
Area Planner | Spatial Planning | City Planning

We have recently made changes to our pre-application service and charges, and introduced a new Initial Screening process.
For more info please visit: https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/planning-applications/pre-application-
services

***********************************************************************************

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in
 error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If
 received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content.
 Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the
 contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London,
 SW1H 0DB. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found
 on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to
 carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any
 loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.
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